November 14, 1968

Dr. PMHip R. Lee
Assistant Secretary for Health and
Scientific Affairs
Department of Health, Education
and Welfare
Washington, D.C. 20201

Dear Mr. Lee:

This will acknowledge your letter of November 6, to President Harrington submitting a proposed institutional agreement for our consideration. We are well pleased with the outcome of many months of labor by your staff. In view of the fact that we must review this matter with our faculty, administrative staff and board of trustees to prepare for the change in our relationship with HEW, we will respond officially on or about December 1, 1968.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

William H. Young Assistage to the President

WHY:sah
cc: F. Harrington
Ward Ross

11/15/12 Copies to Warpel Bremer V alramo